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On January 23, 2019, Mr. Masahiro TADA, Deputy Chief of Mission of Embassy of 
Japan in Jordan participated in Seminar on Job Coach towards sustainable employment 
of persons with disabilities, which was conducted as a part of “Project for Economic 
Empowerment and Social Participation of Persons with Disabilities”, and delivered his 
speech, followed by speeches by H.E. Mr. Samir Said Murad, Minister of Labor, and Mr. 
Tsutomu Kobayashi, Chief Representative of JICA office in Jordan. 

H.E. Mr. Samir Said Murad stressed the importance of the project, and expressed his 
appreciation to Japanese support to Jordan. 
 
 
 
 

 
Appreciation of Contribution by Job Coach Trainers  

by H.E. Mr. Samir Said Murad, Minister of Labor(Center-Left) 


